
 

LEGAL NOTICE/PUBLIC HEARING 

CITY OF NORTH TONAWANDA  

 

Please take notice that the city of North Tonawanda Common Council will hold a public 
hearing on Tuesday, June 11th, 2024, at 6:00 pm in the Common Council Chambers, City Hall, 
216 Payne Avenue, North Tonawanda New York 14120. 
 
The purpose of said Public Hearing is to adopt a Local Law on New Zoning Ordinances on Solar 
Energy Regulations, that will regulate the types of solar installations within the City of North 
Tonawanda. 
 
 
 
 
Donna L Braun 
City Clerk/Treasurer 
 
 
 
 


